
 District 2 Emergency Services, Inc.  

11382 FM 775 

Floresville TX 78114 

 

Providing reliable fire, emergency medical, and educational services to the community 

 

Monthly Command Report 

For February Emergency Response: 

 

For the month of February, there were a total of 23 fire calls.  

For the month of February, there were total of 36 911 EMS calls 21 transports and 15 non- 

transports. Of the transports, there were 18 ALS and 03 BLS calls.  

In addition, there were 15 facility transfers completed.  

For the month of February there were a total of 51 EMS runs.  

ALS- Advanced Life Support  

BLS- Basic Life Support 

Average response time for the month was 06 minutes and 36 seconds. This is a door-to-door 

time.  

Emergency Vehicles:  

B-22: Apparatus is being checked daily and is in service.  

B-21B (New Heavy): Apparatus is being checked daily without major issues to report.  

2 ½ Ton 22 B: Apparatus is being checked daily and is in Service.  

E-22:  No change in status.  

E-21:  Apparatus is being checked daily without any major issues to report.  

Loaner Engine: Apparatus is being checked daily without any major issues to report. We are 

responsible for any repairs while it is in our possession. Siddons is allowing us to keep the unit in 

our possession until the tank repairs on T22 are complete.  

T-22: Apparatus is being checked daily and is in service. 

M-22: The unit is being checked daily and is in service without any major issues to report.  

M-23: The unit is being checked daily and is in service.  



 

  
 

M-21 (New Medic Unit): Due to a cracked radiator, the unit was towed to Atascosa Dodge. A 

new radiator was installed, fuel injector service & routine oil change were all performed. The 

unit is back in service and is being checked daily without any major issues to report. 

Rescue 22: Apparatus is being checked daily and is in service. This unit is still being utilized as 

a temporary Command. The unit will need the suspension, brakes & exhaust system serviced 

soon.  

MISC:   

Crews have begun working with commercial properties in the district to update our pre plans as 

part of our gear up for a new ISO survey to be conducted in the Spring/Summer of 2023. The 

new engine being built by Pierce is currently tracking to be completed the first week of May. 

Personnel:   

Chief Officers have continued to work shift vacancies, when possible, in effort to keep overtime 

costs down.  

We would like to welcome the following new members to our team.  

-Christopher Amezquita- Firefighter/EMT Part time  

-Kristopher Alvarado- EMT Volunteer  

-Scott Calame – Firefighter/EMT Part Time  

Administration:  

TCDRS has anticipated to have the cost analysis completed during February.  Once the board 

retirement committee reviews the plans, they will meet directly with TCDRS in order to for any 

questions or concerns to be addressed.  

Training: 

EMS 

Crews reviewed and trained on the following:  

• OB Emergencies & delivery 

• Sepsis  

• Multi System Trauma 

• Advanced Cardiac Life Support  

• IV Competency  

• Whole Blood & TXA Administration  



 

  
 

Fire 

Crews reviewed and trained on the following: 

• Wildland tactics & operations 

• Scene size up  

• Extrication  

• Smoke Reading  

• Hydrant care & Maintenance  

• Search & Rescue  

• Hose Advancement  

• Fire Streams 

Station:  

Any public walk ups to the department are being redirected to the front doors instead on leaving 

the apparatus bays open. This is to ensure health safety for both the public and the personnel.  

 

Station 1 had a pipe break at the rear exterior. Crews were able to shut the water off and repair 

the pipe in house. 

 

A 40 yard construction roll off dumpster is currently at Station 1 to support Spring cleaning.  

 

We need to start staggering purchases of new mattresses & chairs due to the state of the current 

ones at both stations.  

 

 

Grants/Donations:  

 

The Command Staff is currently working on several grants. Firehouse Grants is assisting us with 

obtaining funding for new SCBA’s. 

 

Public Relations: 

We are currently working with several entities to plan PR events for spring & summer.  

 

Fleet Summary: Our biggest obstacle remains to be the age and condition of apparatus and 

equipment, leaving more equipment out of service than in service. This has continued to cause a 

decrease in the quality of relationships with surrounding departments as well as confidence in the 

equipment from the staff.  

 

Misc.:  Staff completed a 2 day Engine Ops class that was provided by Coyote Fire Training at 

no cost. We provided a room at the Holiday Inn Express in Floresville for the instructors to stay 



 

  
 

as a courtesy due to their travel from Hutto, TX. The full 2-day course involved classroom and 

hands on training over tactics geared towards departments working incidents with minimal staff.  

 

Prepared & reviewed by: 

 

         Adam Marconi                                                                      Alex Lopez                   

Adam Marconi- Fire Chief / EMS Director                               Alex Lopez- Assistant Fire Chief  
   


